
Developing Effective
Learners

MODBURY SOUTH
PRIMARY SCHOOL

KINDNESS BRAVERY COMMUNITY 

PRINCIPAL'S MESSAGE
Dear Families and Community,

As we are coming to the end of swimming week at Modbury
South PS I want to take the opportunity to thank our
volunteers who supported our classes this week, your
contribution is greatly appreciated. 

Next week we have a school closure Monday and pupil free
day Tuesday. Monday the school will be closed and there will
not be any staff on-site, Happy Haven OSHC is still operating.
On Tuesday our staff will engage on site in professional
learning around cultural awareness and developing effective
learners which supports our school improvement work. 

Can I also take the opportunity to remind families to notify
their child’s class teacher in the case of absences whether it
be for family reasons or illness. If a child is absent due to
illness for 3 days or more, we may request a doctor’s
certificate. 

Enjoy your long weekend. 

Kind regards,
Kristen Angus

Diary Dates
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29th August 2025, Term 3, Week 6 V O L U M E  1 3

08 8264 3527

8 Dampier Ave, Hope Valley

www.modsthps.sa.edu.au

dl.1047.info@schools.sa.edu.au

Week of 18 August
BOOK WEEEK

Wednesday 20 August 
Book Week Parade
9:15am

Week of 25 August
Swimming Week
Reception to Year 5 
(Mainstream classes)

Monday 1 September
SCHOOL CLOSURE DAY

Tuesday 2 September
PUPIL FREE DAY

LAST DAY OF TERM 3
FRIDAY 26 SEPTEMBER
EARLY DISMISSAL AT
2.00PM 
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OUR VALUES IN ACTION

Last week during book week students were so
excited to see each other’s costumes at the parade.
It was wonderful to hear children complimenting
each other’s efforts. 

This week we felt the strength of our community in
supporting with transport and supervision at
swimming lessons and for SAPSASA competitions. 

This week Charlotte and Keiara displayed great
bravery when they confidently and independently
braved the pool at swimming lessons, which they
had both found difficult last year. 

This year we want to recognise students, staff and families who are demonstrating
our school values and celebrate how this contributes to our school being a
positive place to learn, grow and achieve.






